
From: YOUNGWIND@aol.com [mailto:YOUNGWIND@aol.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 18, 2007 4:39 PM 
To: Rick Morgan 
Subject: proposed restriping of 16th street 
 
Dear Mr. Morgan, 
   We are tenants at the Commodores and cannot make the meeting; however, we would like to make 
a statement about the parking on 16th street.  We are against moving parking to the north side of the 
street. It is too dangerous for cars leaving our garage.  We propose that the seven parking spots stay 
on the south side across from the Commodores and elimate the six spots by the Pavilion completely.  
That way there will be at least seven spots and this will eliminate the congestion west bound and east 
bound by the Pavilion entrance.  Thank you for the opportunity to express our concerns. 
  
Don and Ginger Young 
1600 Ardmore Ave. #412 
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